The Scenic Betterment Community Meeting is 7PM, Tuesday, March 10th, at the Scenic Fire Station.

The key topic is Scenic Post Office Boxes. Penny Pew, the District Director & Intergovernmental Affairs Office of Congressman Paul Gosar will speak to us.

Representatives from Mohave County will be at this meeting to answer questions about Zoning, Code Enforcement, Building Permits, grading, etc..

Christine Ballard Planning and Zoning Manager Development Services

Tim Walsh Development Services Director

Gilbert Smaby Chief Building Official Building Inspector

Please Come Prepared to ask questions!!!!!!!!

As always, if you do not want to receive the SBC emails, then please let me know. Please provide me with email addresses of friends, family and neighbors who would like to be included in the SBC information.

David Abplanalp

801-755-9635

abpla27@msn.com